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1.  During May and June, I received six automated “Join-Us-Online” notifications of people 

within the Division 10 area who have completed forms on the National Auxiliary website.  One 

of the inquiries was from a person who only wanted information about enrollment requirements.  

Of the other five contacts, two were referred to Flotilla 10-01, one to Flotilla 10-06, and two to 

Flotilla 10-07 based on the locations of their residences. 

 

2.  Flotilla 10-01 contacted several prospective members during May and June. 

 

3.  Flotilla 10-05 enrolled two new members in May and several other prospects were contacted.  

One-on-one orientations were provided to four new members. 

 

4.  Flotilla 10-06 enrolled two members in May and one in June.  Many other prospective 

members were contacted and invited to attend flotilla meetings. 

 

5.  Flotilla 10-07 has been in contact with several people interested in joining. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Chris Halladay 

SO-HR 

  


